
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~       Reconciliation: 

    Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.               Kinsman, IL        After Sunday & Wednesday Mass        

    Sundays        - 9:00 a.m.               Father Joshua Miller, Pastor                                 or 

            Father Josh / Clerical needs:  815-634-4171 Ext. 2      By appointment: 815-634-4171 

            Deacon Bill (William Dunn):  815-634-4171 Ext. 3     Ext 2 

       Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary website: www.stmaryassumptionparish.org 

        Parish Secretary: Laura Uher: 815-634-4171 Ext. 1       e-mail:  secretary@abvcc.org            

                    Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or lteam5425@gmail.com           

                  Funeral Dinner Chairperson: Susan Carey: 815-651-6519  -  Prayer Chain Contact: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 
 

      August 3, 2025                                               Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

                   Mass Schedule                                                        Mass Intentions                                              Collections – 7/27/2025   
 

      Sun.     -    Aug.      3           9:00 a.m.         Richard Cassady -                                     Sunday……………...$ 839.00    

             Frank & Peggy Francisco                       Utilities………………  100.00 

      Wed.    -    Aug.     6           8:30 a.m.          Alice M. Walsh - John T. Walsh              Food Truck                     20.00 
                Don Bartman - John & +Barbara Walsh         “Your Offering is most appreciated!”         

      Sun.    -     Aug.    10           9:00 a.m.         Richard Cassady - Cleonne Wright                    

                            “Prosper the work of our hands!” 

      Sunday Mass:                                                  August Stewardship                             
      

           Lector: Lee Miller                     Servers: Kenley Kruger & Emma McDonald                   Eucharistic Minister: Scott Wilkinson 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

• Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 
are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support. (Please see the list of those in need of ongoing prayerful support posted on the bulletin board in the vestibule. If any 
additions or corrections need to be made, please contact Laurie Miller - e-mail address & phone number listed above.)  

• Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins. Thank you. 

• We have been asked to keep parishioner John T. Walsh in our prayers during his recovery from recent back surgery.   

• Our thoughts and prayers are with parishioner Rita Kodat in the passing of her brother Clarence Stadel on July 29th.   

• In case you hadn’t heard…CCD Coordinator, Cassie Siedentop, has announced that the first day of CCD for the 2025-2026 

year here at Sacred Heart will be Sept 7th. Classes will be held from 9:45 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. Registration for the upcoming 

year will be held next Sunday, August 10th after Mass. Registration fees will be $50 for a single student and $75 for a family. 
There will be an extra $25 for sacrament year students (2nd Grade and Confirmation).  

• For your calendar…Upcoming Holy Day of Obligation - The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary - Mass 

Times:  Thurs. Aug. 14th Mass here at Sacred Heart in Kinsman at 6:30 p.m. – Fri. Aug. 15th Mass at 

Assumption in Coal City at 8:30 a.m. & 6:30 p.m.  

• Please don’t forget…the donation box for the Alzheimer’s Walk in Ottawa on Sept. 6th is in the vestibule, and will be until 

Sept. 3rd. Please put your name, sponsorship amount, and your loved one's name on the sponsor sheet. Parishioner Donna 
Gabehart will turn everything in when she participates in the walk on Sept. 6th. Anyone who would like information in 

general about the walk, or would perhaps like to join Donna and become a participant, please see Donna for more 

information! 

• Assumption Church (195 S. Kankakee St.) in Coal City is having their monthly St. Peregrine devotions at 6:30 p.m. on  
Tues., Aug. 5th. St. Peregrine is the patron saint of those who suffer from cancer or any incurable disease or condition. All are 

welcome. 

• Curious about the Mass? - Fr. Josh will be celebrating a teaching Mass at 6:30 p.m. on Tues., Aug. 19th, at Assumption 

Church (195 S. Kankakee St.) in Coal City, where he will break down and explain the Mass as it happens.  

• The Assumption Stewardship Committee in Coal City is selling Bears squares to raise money for a new roof for their school. 

Each square is $100.00 and new numbers will be drawn each week for the squares. Payouts are: $50.00 for the 1st, 2nd and 3rd 
quarters and $200.00 for the final. Those interested in purchasing a square should contact Drew Benson at (815) 791-6148 or 

e-mail him at andrew.benson0206@gmail.com.  

• Is there an event or something affecting our local community (MVK, Ransom, Seneca, Dwight, etc.) you would like to see 

included in our bulletin?! Please feel free to send information to Laurie Miller at lteam5425@gmail.com (the first letter is a 
lower case L) or shoot a text to 815-228-4645. We’d love to hear about it!!!  

• Don’t forget….CCD may be in recess…but Mass is still celebrated every Sunday!!! 

• We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!!! We are a worship site in service of 

the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish.  If you’d like to become a member of our parish, a registration form can 

be made available upon request, or by visiting the Parish website at www.stmaryassumptionparish.org. If you have 

questions or need further assistance, please contact our parish secretary, Laura, at 815-634-4171 Ext 1. (If you wish to 

read the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary/Coal City bulletin, you can do so by going to: 

www.stmaryassumptionparish.org and click on the bulletin tab.) 

• Word of Life - “We thank you, heroic mothers, for your invincible love! We thank you for your intrepid trust in God and in 

his love. We thank you for the sacrifice of your life” (EV 86). - Pope Saint John Paul II, Evangelium vitae © 1995, Libreria 
Editrice Vaticana. Used with permission. All rights reserved. 

• Stewardship – Aug. 3, 2025 (18th Sunday in Ordinary Time) – Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS – “Seeing 

Jesus transfigured made Peter want to do something to mark the event. But the Voice from the cloud said clearly that the first 

task of those who recognize Jesus as Lord is to listen to Jesus – and then act!”          


